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TO: Debbie Racca-Sittre, City Clerk 
 
FROM: Councilmember Melissa Cabello Havrda, District 6 
 
COPIES:  Nancy Cano, Boards and Commissions Coordinator,  

Aurora Perkins, Deputy City Clerk; Emily McGinn, Assistant to 
City Council 

 
DATE: August 15, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: District 6 Reappointment of Larissa Martinez 
 
I would like to reappoint Larissa Martinez to the Mayor’s Commission on the Status 
of Women and hereby request an Ordinance waiving the residency requirement for 
her reappointment.   
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 

 
 

Melissa Cabello Havrda 
Councilmember, District 6 

City of San Antonio 
Office of the City Council 
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